
 
 
 

KKKIIIDDDSSS   SSSTTTUUUFFFFFF   AAANNNDDD   HHHAAALLLLLLOOOWWWEEEEEENNN   SSSWWWAAAPPP   MMMEEEEEETTT  

September 15, 2015 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Walton Staff,   
 
Re: Swap Meet 
 

In the heart of reducing and reusing, WALTON PAC will be hosting a Kids Stuff and Halloween Swap 
Meet on Thursday, October 1st from 2-5 pm.  
 
A swap meet is a perfect eco-friendly event to re-purpose some of our many kids' things that are likely 
accumulating in our homes.  This is an opportunity to donate any kids items that you aren't using and to 
pick up some gently used items for your children.  We will also use this event to earn fundraising dollars 
for the PAC so that the PAC can continue to provide for the needs of our Walton students.  All items will 
be sold at a reasonable price with the main goal being to find these items a new, loving home.  Any items 
that are not sold will be donated to a local charity.   
 

If you would like to donate your gently used items to our school, please drop them off at your child's 
classroom.  Donation will be accepted from September 23rd to September 30th.  
 
Accepted items: 

costumes * toys/games *  books *  sports equipment  *bikes/wagons  * video games  
gently-used clothing * coats * DVDs 

 

**Please no computers, car seats, expired helmets, furniture or other items that require special disposal. 

We will also be needing volunteers on October 1st from 12 - 5 pm.  If you can volunteer, please let us 
know your availability by emailing us at waltonswapmeet@gmail.com     

If one person's trash is another person's treasure, this swap meet is sure to provide plenty of interesting 
possibilities. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Lynn Truong and Ivonne Kho 

The Swap Meet Team 


